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March 7, 2019 
 
Amazon.com  
Mr. Pat Bajari 
Chief Economist and Vice President 
410 Terry Ave. N 
Seattle, WA 98109 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bajari, 
  

I would like to personally thank you for Amazon’s generous donation to the Global 
Antitrust Institute (GAI) at Antonin Scalia Law School, George Mason University. Your gift will 
play an important role in our program’s successes, and we are very grateful for your support. 

  
The GAI was created to promote the application of sound economic analysis to 

competition enforcement around the world through economic education programs, competition 
advocacy, and research. Your donation will support this mission by funding Economic Institutes 
for foreign judges and competition enforcers designed to provide the economic foundation 
necessary for rigorous antitrust analysis. The gift will also help fund the GAI’s Competition 
Advocacy Program, which provides recommendations on draft laws and guidelines to foreign and 
domestic competition enforcers.  
  

Without Amazon’s assistance, we could not provide all of the tools and resources needed 
to maintain our Economic Institutes and Competition Advocacy Program. On behalf of the Global 
Antitrust Institute, we truly appreciate your contribution. Thank you. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joshua D. Wright, J.D., Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
Global Antitrust Institute 
Antonin Scalia Law School, George Mason University 
703.993.8301 
jwrightg@gmu.edu 
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